Local Comprehensive Planning Committee

October 7, 2004, 7:00 p.m.

2nd Floor Conference Room, Town Hall

Present:  Ben Gitlow, Dennis O’Connell, Rex Peterson, , Paul Banner, Birgitta Olson, William Knittle (NRAB Alternate)

Absent:   Charles Mulligan, Lezli Rowell, Trevor Pontbriand, Alex Hay

1. Approval of minutes

Mr. O’Connell moved and Ms. Olson seconded that the minutes of September 16, 2004 be approved as presented.  The Committee’s vote in favor of the motion was three in favor and two abstaining.   Mr. Banner and Mr. Knittle were not present at the September 16 meeting.

2. State of Wellfleet Harbor Conference

Mr. Gitlow read a memo from the State of Wellfleet Harbor Conference steering committee asking if the LCPC would like to co-sponsor the event.  Ms. Olson moved and Mr. O’Connell seconded to co-sponsor the conference.  The vote in favor of the motion was unanimous.

3. Affordable Housing

Ms. Olson presented an outline for updating the Affordable Housing section.  The committee agreed to hold a discussion on housing issues at the next meeting.

4. Land Use

Mr. Gitlow submitted a revised outline for the Land Use section that included goals.  The committee agreed to hold a discussion of the land use sections at the next meeting.

5. Process

The committee discussed how best to proceed with the update.  Mr. Banner suggested a format that included:

· Goal summary from 1995 plan

· Review of 1995 implementation

· Identify new problems since 1995

· Goals for the future

Mr. Peterson recommended updating the exiting sections from the 1995 plan.  

Respectfully submitted,

Rex Peterson, Assistant Town Administrator  

Benjamin Gitlow, Chairman

